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May 31, 2019 

 
Dear Registered Maine Medical Marijuana Program Participant:    
 
As you may be aware, the Maine Medical Use of Marijuana Act was revised effective December 13, 2018.  
Included in these revisions was the removal of the cap of 5 patients per caregiver.  As a result of this change, 
our program will now be issuing one card per caregiver to reduce confusion and to improve efficiency within 
our office.  The new card will be issued at the time of your next caregiver registration renewal. If there are 
different dates on your cards, the issue and expiration date will be pro-rated.  The card will be changed to 
Registered Caregiver (CGR) and will have the following additional information: 
 
Registered caregiver 
DBA:  Retail/storefront name if applicable 
Retail location if applicable 
Authorized for: re: 6 Mature/12 Immature and/or Harvested 
 
The Maine Medical Marijuana Program, Office of Marijuana Policy, believes this change is an improvement 
across the board for all participants.  
 
Forms, updates, rules, statute and other information can be found on the website listed below: 
www.maine.gov/dafs/bbm/mmmp/ 
 
There is currently a 3-week turnaround for applications.  Renewal applications and fees should be sent in at 
least 30 days prior to expiration date.  
 
Please contact the program at 287-9330 or 287-3282 if you have any questions.  

 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Craig Patterson, Program Manager 
Maine Medical Use of Marijuana Program 
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